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25/10/2019  10:15:162019/3203/P OBJ Freya Dawson As a close neighbour I am concerned about both the noise and potential number of cars that 5 flats could 

create on our road. 

Parking is already becoming difficult, having lived on Narcissus Road for 6 years now, I have seen a 

noticeable increase in the amount of cars parked on the road. Having another 5 cars potentially would create 

further issues with parking availability. 

I do not feel it is necessary to have so many flats within one building. If this were to happen at multiple 

properties on the street the area would become overcrowded very quickly.

On this basis I object to this application.
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